LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
TRIESTE, 24th August 1927,

ENCLOSURE,

Dear 8ir,

We have been requested by the Stabilimento Tecnico
Triestino to indicate the preliminary freeboard for a motor
cargo vessel of the same type as their yard No.T747 ™ARABIA",
but with shorter erections.

A preliminary freeboard calculation is enclosed
herewith and the Builders are being informed accordingly,
but we shall be glad to have your confirmastion of the
freeboards indicated thereon,

The Builders state that this vessel is only in
the design stage and, if built, would be according to the
Rules and for the highest class of this Socdety.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
LONDON.,
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